
         Livonia Public Schools 
Facilities and Operations 

 
 
 
Date:  May 10, 2023    
 
To: Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
    
From:   Harry C. Lau, Administrator of Facilities and Operations 
 
Re:    Recommendation to Award Parking Lot Maintenance at  
  12 Sites 
 
 
I am recommending and seeking approval to award the parking lots maintenance project 
to Titan Pavement.  Parking lot maintenance includes crack sealant and restriping the 
parking spaces.  Six companies were contacted regarding this bid; however, only Titan 
Pavement responded.  The post-bid interview was conducted on May 9, 2023. 
 
The total cost for 12 buildings is $40,060.00 which is consistent with industry standards.  
The sites for this project are:  Buchanan, Cass, Coolidge, Cooper, Garfield, Grant, Hayes, 
Hoover, Jackson, Johnson, Randolph, and Roosevelt.  This project will be funded from 
the General Fund. 
 
The vendor that participated in this bid is: 
 
 Titan Pavement  Waterford, MI  $40,060.00 
 
 
Rationale:  The purpose of crack sealant is to prolong the longevity of the parking lots 
between milling and recoating. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  K. Oaks 
 
 


